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Williamson Conservation and Sporting Club   

6786 Pound Road   

Williamson, NY 14589   

Meeting Minutes for Tuesday February 4th, 2025  

Call to Order  

President Greg Hiller called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM immediately following the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag.  

 

 Members in attendance:  Bob Owens, Dave Waddell, Richard Liberatore, Jon Jordan, Williams 

Denner, Luis Rivera, Bob Crombach, Joe Amorese, Ron Nearing, Dan and Sandy Sperr, Tim Montondo, 

Greg Hiller, Jeff Kunzer, Don Rimai, Charlie Schweigert and Bob Gramlich. 

 

Officers Reports: 

• Minutes for the January 7th meeting were read and approved.  Except it should be noted that I 

(Bill Jolliff) mistakenly called the Frank Montondo Memorial Shoot the Ralph Montondo 

Memorial Shoot.  My apologies Tim. 

• Club Treasurer Jeff Kunzer gave his report for January.  His report was approved.  Jeff reported 

there were 446 paid members as of January 31, 2025. 

• Please note. Any members who have not paid their membership have had their gate cards for the 

range turned off.   They will be turned back on when their membership payments are made. 

Annual election: 

• Tim Montondo was approved to be President for 2025 by the members present. 

• Eric Giebner was approved as a director for 2025 by the members present. 

• Jim Sweet has stepped down as Vice President of the club, a new VP will have to be found. 

 

New Business: . 

• Jeff Kunzer shared that everyone should be very careful around the range and the parking area up 

to the entry gate is very icy. 

• Don Rimai would like to have an M1 course at the club on Saturday June 7th.  This was approved 

and will be added to the club calendar. 

• Don also suggested that we might want to consider allowing members to shoot their first CMP 

shoot for free to try and build interest in these very cool shoots, also approved. 

• President Hiller reminded everyone to check their pistol permits to see if they need to be 

renewed. 

• Next WCSC meeting will be held on Tuesday March 4th, 2025 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Old Business 

• None. 

 

Archery Range: 

• Jon Jordon gave a brief report on plans for a club archery range.  Material for back stops and 

targets would cost around $2500. He had received interest in a range from around 200 members. 
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• A motion was made that the club would spend up to $3000 to set up the archery range for the 

club. 

• Greg Hiller proposed that we have a Club Director in charge of archery.  Jon Jordon was 

approved by the members present. 

 

Other: 

• Member Bob Gramlich mentioned that he has 2 grandsons that are interested in trying sporting 

clays but he has some back issues and walking the course would not be possible for him.   Greg 

pointed out we have a couple golf carts he could use and there are usually members around when 

the course is open who would be happy to help. 

• Also, youths under 19 shoot for free and get two free boxes of 12 or 20 gauge shotguns shells. 

• This is a great way for anyone to introduce kids to skeet, trap or sporting clays. 

Adjournment  

• With no further new business and no old business the meeting was adjourned at 7:26PM.  At 

which time cake and cheese was available. 

Minutes Taken by Tim Montondo and Submitted by Bill Jolliff, Secretary  

 

 


